
ADVERT CANCELLATION: SERVICE PROVIDER TO CONDUCT 
GOSPEL MUSIC MENTORSHIP PROGRAM ON LOCAL ARTISTS: 

UMZ/2020-21/SPU/003
Umzimvubu Local Municipality hereby notifies all Service Providers of the cancellation of the Gospel 
Music Mentorship Program for Local Artists. 
The cancellation is due to unforeseen circumstances. 
Enquiries: All technical enquiries may be directed to SP & Communications department: Mr K. 
Kalashe @ 039-255 8548 and SCM Mr. T Mbukushe @ 039-255 8555. Other enquiries regarding 
this Bid may be directed to the office of the Municipal Manager: Mr. GPT Nota.
MR GPT NOTA - MUNICIPAL MANAGER

ADVERT DATE: 29 OCTOBER 2020


